Killargue Old Cemetery: It is proposed to lay flagstone paths in Killargue Old Cemetery. Funds are available to carry out this work. An outline of the proposed pathways will be marked out to view on the day of the Blessing of the Graves, which is next Sunday - 26th June 2016. The views of relatives of deceased buried in the cemetery would be most welcome.

